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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

WHAT’S ON Week 8 Term 3 
 
 

Monday  
4th September 

Tuesday 
5th September  

Wednesday  
6th September 

Thursday  
7th September 

Friday  
8th September 

 
P&C Meeting 

7pm 

 Great Book 
Swap 

Mufti Day 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Great Book Swap 
Next Wednesday (6th September) 
students are able to wear mufti 
(yellow, red, black, green blue and 
white)) in support of the Great 
Book Swap. If a student chooses 
to wear mufti they bring a gold 
coin to donate to the Indigenous 
Literacy Foundation.   
Students are also encouraged to 
bring a book along to swap for another book. 
 
 
P & C Meeting 
Our P & C will meet next Monday (4th September) at 7pm in the school staffroom. All parents or 
carers are welcome to attend. 
 
Opportunity to Tour Terrigal High School 
Mrs Klempert, Principal of Terrigal High School, has invited our families to a tour of the high 
school. This will give families a chance to see the high school and learn about its facilities and 
programs. 
· THS School Tour Wednesday 6th September 
· Meet at front office at 3.30pm. 
· Please register your interest to attend via our office on 43844677. 
 
Rugby 7s 
On Tuesday, our girls played Copacabana PS and Narraweena PS in a rugby 7s gala day. For a 
lot of these girls it was their first time playing a contact sport. They were quite nervous before 
playing their first game. They all came off with a massive smile on their face, excited to play again! 
It was awesome to see how involved they got considering it was their first time playing for the 
majority of them. I think we have some superstars in the making. Unfortunately, the girls went 
down in the first game against Copacabana 3-2. The girls played a friendly match against 
Narraweena Public School and tied 4-4. 
Thank you to Mr Delaney for coaching. 
 
 
 



 

 

AFL State Finals 
3rd BEST TEAM IN THE STATE!  

What a fabulous day it was for our girls 
AFL team. We won our first game 29-0 
against Nambucca Heads Public School. 
We won our second game against Albury 
Public School 27-7 and we then won our 
3rd game against St Gregory’s Primary 
school 14-2.  
This then brought us to the semi finals 
where the girls fought extremely hard and 
displayed incredible resilience. 
Unfortunately we lost 4-1 against St 
Catherine’s Singleton who then went on to 
win the grand final.  
Our girls AFL team is officially the 3rd best 

team in the STATE. The girls have dedicated so much time, effort and commitment into training 
and playing. We are so incredibly proud!  
CONGRATULATIONS GIRLS!  
Big thank you to all the parents for your support and to Miss Lucas & Mr Krisher for your coaching, 
organisation and support.  
Spot the special guest on the bench    
 
Stage 2 Excursions    

In Week 5 and 6 students in Year 3 and 4 visited Brisbane Water National 
Park. This historical inquiry excursion allowed students opportunities to 
explore their natural environment and understand more about Aboriginal 
culture. 
Staff from Rumbalara showed the students bush food, utensils and 
weapons. They even learned about fire! Students developed an 
understanding of the connection that Aboriginal people had with the 
environment. 

 
World Athletics Championship 
Congratulations to Terrigal Public School alumni Allanah Pitcher who raced in a 35km walk in 31-
degree heat at the World Athletics Championships in Budapest last week. 
She finished 21st in her first race in the Seniors at only 19 years of age. A great effort. Well done 
Alannah. 
 
 
Terrigal’s Got Talent 
Due to an unforeseen conflict of dates (some performers will be unavailable due to high school 
transition activities), it has been necessary to change the date for Show 1 of Terrigal’s Got Talent.  
Show 1 will now be performed on Thursday 14 September at 10.30am (NOT Wednesday 13 
September).    
Show 2 (Thursday 14 September, 1.25pm) and Show 3 (Friday 15 September, 1.25pm) remain 
unchanged.  If you have already returned a slip indicating your attendance for Show 1, please 
select a new date/time and re-submit lower potion of the new note sent home. 
 
 
 



 

 

Be At School On Time   
It is important that every child is at school ready to start class at 8.55 am. 
Some parents have been noticing that they are receiving messages that 
their child was late to school. These messages arrive the day after your 
child was late. If your child is late you need to provide a reason for the 
lateness. The message prompts you to provide a reason. 
In a recent audit the auditor highlighted that we needed to follow up all 

students who are late, even those that are only one or two minutes late. 
The best way to ensure you don’t receive a message is to ensure your child is at school ready for 
class by 8.55am. 
 
 
 
Stewart House 
Over the next two weeks some of our students will be attending Stewart House in Sydney. Stewart 
House has provided support to students in public schools for more than 90 years. Students attend 
for a range of reasons. 
Each year our school supports fundraising for Stewart House so that it continues to provide 
services to students. 
 
Dental Van Visit   

Early next term the Central Coast Health District Dental Health vans will 
be at school. Students can have their teeth checked for free and then 
parents are informed if any necessary follow up actions are required. 
A note explaining the service and seeking permission for your child to 
attend has been sent home, and an information sheet has also been 
attached to this week’s newsletter. 

 
 
 
Michael Burgess 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kindergarten 2024 

 
 

 
 

Enrolments are now being taken for students starting 
Kindergarten 2023.  Enrolments can be made online 

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191 
 

 
To ensure that all relevant information can be sent to 
enrolling families, we are hoping that all enrolment 

documentation can be returned to the office by the end of 
August. 

 
Brooke Walkaden 

Assistant Principal – ES1 
 

 
 
 

  

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191


 

 

 

 
 
School Bytes 
 
School Bytes is now up and running. You  are now able to register for access to the Parent Portal 
via this link: https://portal.schoolbytes.education 
 

Please give me a call if you have any questions or feedback. 
 
Money Currently Due 

 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 1 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per term 
• Brisbane Water National Park Excursion - $20 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Deposit- $100 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Remainder - $250 (camp cost total of $350) 
 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Deposit - $100 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Remainder - $295 (camp cost total of $395) 

 
Support Unit 

• Book Pack - $15 
 

Whole School 
• Life Education - $12 for Year’s Kindergarten, 2, 4, 6 and the Support Unit 

 
 
 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

 
  

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.schoolbytes.education%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cterrigal-p.School%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C83ce41bb76c54bfb7a4c08db9d013d06%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638276400886450338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nuxEGI1XBtu3zTf2OOrp1cjzqUDuTmNj56FtzWD%2F9fg%3D&reserved=0


 

  



 

  



 

 

Julie’s Corner 
Student Wellbeing Officer 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Term 3, Issue 6, 2023 
 Online ordering only 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx 

Orders close  
Monday 4th September 2023 
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